
From: Vikki Kayne <vkayne@jbgsmith.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 13, 2018 11:53 AM EST 
To: Navarro, Angela <angela.navarro@governor.virginia.gov>; Christina Winn <cwinn@arlingtonva.us> 
CC: Bud Perrone <bperrone@rubenstein.com>; Evan Regan-Levine <eregan-levine@jbgsmith.com> 
Subject: Marketing Center Address 

If you do want to utilize the space please use the address 241 18th Street – that is where you can find parking and an entrance to the

building (much easier than Crystal Drive which is inaccessible right now).

Confidentiality Notice: This message and its attachments are intended solely for the use of the intended recipient(s) and

may contain information that is confidential, proprietary, privileged or otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable law

or doctrine. If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution, reliance upon or

use of the contents of this message is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender, and delete

and destroy all copies of this message and its attachments.  No confidentiality or privilege is waived or lost by transmission

errors.


